
 

ANNOUNCEMENT 
November 20, 2020 

 

TO  : ALL APPLICANTS 

Subject : Temporary HRMD email address 

Please be informed that the official email address of the Human Resources Management 

Division (HRMD) indicated in the Notice of Vacancy dated November 06, 2020 is 

temporarily unavailable.  A connectivity problem was encountered/experienced due to the 

onslaught of Typhoon Ulysses. 

Relative to this, individuals who sent their application letters and required documents from 

November 11 – November 16, 2020 are advised to re-send it thru the temporary email 

address of HRMD, neahrad2020@gmail.com together with the proof of undelivered  

email.  

The HRMD shall evaluate all applications submitted during the abovementioned period.  

For your information and guidance.  

 

 

JONA E. ANDAL 

Department Manager 

Human Resources and Administration   
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